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BYLONG COAL PROJECT  
   

1 May 2019 
 
The Independent Planning Commission is continuing its deliberations in this case. 
 
The Commission acknowledges there is significant interest in this state significant development 
application, which has been reflected in the large number of comments to date, including those 
received within the seven-day period following the public meeting.   
 
However, as the determination is now pending, the Commission will not accept any further 
comments from stakeholders, including comments from members of the public.  
 
The Commission will publish a Statement of Reasons for Decision at the time a determination is 
made, which will outline how the Commission took the community’s views into consideration in 
its decision-making process. 
 
 
(END OF STATEMENT) 
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